
Alameda County Mayors’ Conference 
 
Due to the current COVID-19 related shelter in place orders issued by the Alameda County 
Health Department, the Alameda County Mayors’ Conference is conducting 
teleconference/video meetings only.  Please see the agenda information for this meeting for 
further information.  
 
Thank you for your cooperation 


